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GIANT EXPLORATION &
PRODUCTION COMPANY

2200 Bloomfield Highway
Post Office Box 2810
Farmington, New Mexico
87499-2810

FAX
505 505
326-3325 327-7987

July 13, 1992

Ernie Busch

State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Subject: Evans Well No. 1
Section 5, Township 24 North, Range 2 West
Rio Arriba County

Dear Mr. Busch:

In response to our recent telephone conversations concerning
the gas vented at the Evans Well No. 1 location I wish to
notlfy you that we are taking steps to rectify this
situation. We have requested El1 Paso Natural Gas Company
relocate an existing meter to a point on their system that
will enable us to connect this well.

If you have any further questions regarding this matter,
please do not hesitate to contact ne.

Very truly yours,

2 ()
;572L1‘i—- CfTC:lAézg;;—— EE%SEE %g tg,
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Vice President
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